
 

 

Pi Mu Epsilon 
the mathematics honors society for university students 

 
 

 
 

Thursday, September 22, 2016 

12:15-12:50 PM in Hume 101 
 

 
We welcome you to the first Pi Mu Epsilon meeting of the 

2016-17 school year! At this meeting, we will discuss the goals 
of Pi Mu Epsilon, future events, and how to join.   

 
To finish up, we will have graduate students from the math 

department answer questions about graduate school and how 
to apply to graduate programs. 

 
 

A one-time payment of $10 covers your pizza lunch 

for all meetings this semester!   
 

See you Thursday! 


